
 

 

 

Welcome to your 

 new class! 

 

Fledglings 

 
At St Edward’s 

Catholic 

First School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

You will come to school 

through the courtyard 

gates… 

 

 

…and then through the       

lunch hall… 

 

 

 

 

 

 …and into the 

classroom! 

 

 

 

 



 

The Learning Environment 

Indoor classroom 

There are lots of areas to explore… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Opportunities for worship, creativity, 

exploration….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

…. counting and imaginative 

play… 

 

 

  

 



 

 

…. mark-making, role-play, 

storytelling, construction, 

problem solving and fine 

motor development…. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Outdoor classroom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

... still exploring, discovering, 

observing and creating… 

   

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All the same opportunities outside and 

indoors…we may just get a little messier 

outside! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



You will have a drawer to put your pictures in until home time… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

..and a peg to hang your belongings on. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



There are toilets for you to use… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

…and sinks for you to wash your hands in. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Staff 

 

                                    

 

         Miss A Marshall                                    Miss D Fright                                    Ms M Stone  

        Reception Teacher                               Reception Teacher                           EYFS Lead/SLT        

                                    

 

 

 

 

          Mrs P Lansley                                        Mrs N Craig                                Mrs C Harrison 

                 HLTA                                     Teaching Assistant / ELSA                 Teaching Assistant             

    

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Charlean and Tina 

Our school cook and kitchen 

assistant. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

They will cook and serve 

you a delicious hot lunch 

every day in the hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you in 

September! 

 

 

 


